
13/10/2020 

MR Michael Carr 
1 / 59 Lauderdale AVE 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
mcarr@aisnsw.edu.au 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I support the development application.
I believe it provides a modest amenity to our local area and therefore enhances it. 

Sent: 13/10/2020 7:13:29 AM
Subject: Online Submission


